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The ceasefire monitoring on the Line of Contact, near the village Saryjaly (Aghdam region) held in 
accordance with the mandate of Personal Representative of the OSCE Chairperson-in-Office on 
August 9, ended with no incident, Ministry of Defence told APA.

 

On the Azerbaijani side, the monitoring was held by OSCE Chairperson-in-Office Personal 
Representative Andrzej Kasprzyk and his field assistant Mihail Olaru.

 

On the Azerbaijani territories occupied and controlled by Armenian armed forces, the monitoring 
was held by the Personal Representatives field assistants  ᐀䜀栀攀渀愀搀椀攀  Petrica, Ognjen Jovic, and 
Martin Schuster.
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